Journal Write-up Final Project.

The first few weeks of doing the project, especially of generating the images and placing them into Flash, was very very difficult. I was struggling with only a nascient concept of what my project was combined with a shaky foundation of Flash skills. Taking the time to work on the project seemed daunting and pointless. I would literally have to sit myself down and make myself try to do the work. However, an interesting transformation took place in weeks 3 and 4 of the project: I found that I finally began to use and be able to rely on the Flash skills that I had so painstakingly developed. I began to use Flash more as a tool, more a medium through which to express my ideas, than a ordeal through which I had to navigate in order to get to the other side.

I began to enjoy using Flash much more, and became more familiar with finding what I needed to know in the help files of the program as well as utilized the most valuable tool of stepping away from the work, taking a break, and giving my brain and my muse the freedom to come up with new ideas and solutions.

I did not think that I would have any time to ‘fine tune’ my project presentation, and although it may not appear that it has been fine tuned, it has! I was able to take some time to work more closely on the moving plants, trying to get them to appear rooted on the bottom while waving towards the top. I also was able to re-work the second scene so that the text appeared on the stage in a more pleasing manner.

